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September 14, 2021

DISSEMINATION 0F THE IEC MATERIAL
TITLED "COVID-19 ASSISTANCE T0 DEPED PERSONNEL"

To:          Assistant schools Division superintendent
Olc-Chief ES of Curriculum lmplementation Division
Chief ES of School Governance and Operations Division
Heads of Public Elementary, Integrated, Junior and Senior High Schools

1.             Please   be   informed   of   the   DepEd   Task   Force   COVID-19   Memorandum   No.   508,    titled,
"Dissemination of lEC Material on COVID-19 Assistance to DepEd Personnel", dated September 10, 2021.

2.             Attached is the DepEd Task Force covID-19 Memorandum No. 508 for reference and guidance.

3.             Immediate dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge

Cffice of the Schcols Division Superintendent
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DepEd Task Force COVID-19
MEMORANI)UM No. 508
10 September 2021

For :              Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau and Service Directors
Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schools Division Superintendents
School Heads
All Others Concerned

Subject:        DISSEMINATION OF THE IEC MATERIAL TITLED
"COVID-19 ASSISTANCE T0 DEPED PERSONNEL"

In line with the efforts of the Department of Education (DepEd) in prioritizing
the wellbeing of its personnel during the pandemic, the DepEd Task Force COVID-
19  (DTFC)  hereby issues  the  IEC  material  titled  Cot®-J9 Assisfarice  to DepEd
Persorinel   This   material   covers   important   information   on  the  benerits   and
assistance  provided  by  DepEd  and  other  government  agencies.  Kindly  refer  to
Annex A for more details.

For more information, questions or concerns on the abovementioned subject,
kindly contact the DTFC through the Disaster Risk Reduction and Management
Service (DRRMS) at (02) 8637 7933 or email at drrmo@deped.gov.ph

For immediate dissemination.
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